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Flat 3

Smyrna Mansions

Smyrna Road

London

NW64LU

20/05/2017  18:39:582017/2719/P OBJEMAIL Gareth Ward I am the owner occupier of Flat 3 Smyrna Mansions which would be directly overlooked by 

this proposed roof terrace.  My bedroom, bathroom and kitchen windows are all within 5 

metres of the proposed terrace, at the same level.

When the 12 Smyrna block was developed, a condition of planning permission then was that 

all windows overlooking this area would be opaque in perpetuity, so as not to impact the 

privacy of Smyrna Mansions.  At the moment, all windows in the 12 Smyrna Road block 

which overlook this area are opaque, so that privacy is maintained for both blocks of flats.  

There are no balconies in 12 Smyrna which overlook this area.  The only balconies in 12 

Smyrna are on the front of the building, overlooking the street.

So I am opposed to this proposed roof terrace, which would fundamentally undermine the 

conditions of the previous planning permission and would make my bedroom and kitchen 

visible at close range by strangers.

Please notify me of the committee date.  I would like to speak if possible, as this is an issue 

which has major impact on me and my family.
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